

ASX Announcement

4th December 2015

FINANCE NEWS NETWORK INTERVIEW WITH CEO OF MANAGED ACCOUNTS HOLDINGS LIMITED (ASX: MGP)

Managed Accounts Holdings Limited (ASX: MGP) is pleased to provide a video presentation by Mr David Heather – Chief Executive Officer of MGP. It provides information delivered at the MGP Annual General Meeting that took place on Thursday 26th November 2015 and an in-depth understanding of the business model of MGP and opportunities for MGP.

The presentation is available by copying the following details into your web browser:

http://www.finnewsnetwork.com.au/Presentations/Managed-Accounts-Holdings/David AGM 2015.html

Kind Regards

Don Sharp
Executive Chairman

David Heather Chief Executive Officer